
Coronavirus Update 
• NOCN Job Cards is aware that some individuals in the

future will have difficulty renewing or updating their
CPCS cards due to issues caused by COVID19. This
may take the form of not being able to make HSE tests,
attend CPCS Practical assessments or CPCS renewal
tests.

• CPCS is now producing 90% of new card applications
within 20 days and will soon be under 15 days. With our
contingency planning, we aim to retain this level of
service, however, we understand that Operators may
have difficulty gaining the requirements for Cards in the
future.

• As such CPCS would suggest to Employers that their
sites could be more lenient on accepting cards that have
expired from mid March onwards until the situation has
been brought more under control. This is, of course, the
Employers’ choice and decision.
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